
 

 For more information about our 
current courses please call or text 
Shelagh Roberts on 07385 025 725 
or email: 
Shelagh.roberts@dumgal.gov.uk 

NEXT STEPS COMPUTERS  

Next Steps is a follow 
on from our First 
Steps course which is 
run in various 
locations around 
Dumfries and 
Galloway. 

The course is 
designed to build 
on the basic 
digital skill learnt 
in First Steps. 

This course runs 
for 12 weeks. 
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